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Taku River Federal Subsistence Salmon Fishery regulations 
announced 

 
JUNEAU, Alaska, June 16, 2025 – The Taku River federal subsistence Sockeye Salmon season is 
designated to be July 15 − Aug. 14, by Juneau District Ranger Michael Downs, under authority 
delegated by the Federal Subsistence Board. 
 
The decision was made after input was gathered at a public hearing on May 12, and in consultation 
with the Pacific Salmon Commission. The Taku River is a transboundary river system subject to the 
Pacific Salmon Treaty. 
 
For additional information, please contact Juneau District Ranger Michael Downs at 907-586-8800 
or Tongass Subsistence Program Manager Robert Cross at 907-723-8653. Information on the Federal 
Subsistence Management Program can be found on the web at www.doi.gov/subsistence or by 
visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 
Information about the Federal Subsistence Management Program may be found on the web at 
www.doi.gov/subsistence or by visiting www.facebook.com/subsistencealaska. 
 
Missing out on the latest Federal subsistence issues? If you’d like to receive emails and 
notifications on the Federal Subsistence Management Program you may subscribe for regular updates 
by emailing subsistence@ios.doi.gov. 
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